
 

 

 

Thursday 28th November 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
This year we will be taking part in Christmas Jumper Day on Friday 13th December in support of Save the 
Children. 
 
We are aware of the environmental and financial impact of buying new Christmas jumpers each year 
therefore, we are organising a Christmas Jumper Recycling event. 
 
We are asking you to donate any unwanted Christmas jumpers to the school, during the week beginning 
Monday 2nd December.  Please ensure they are clean and in a wearable condition. Our School Council and Eco 
Warriors and will sort the jumpers into each age group.   
 
We are inviting you to bring your child to the entrance to the school, on Monday 9th December from 3.15pm 
till 3.45pm to choose a new jumper.   
 
Please collect your child from their classroom and then walk around to the front of the school.  We are asking 
parents to please only take one jumper per child to ensure as many people as possible have the opportunity 
to choose a new jumper. 
 
We hope that as many people as possible will support this event and by doing so will: 
• Save money by not buying something new from the high street 
• Reduce waste by giving your old Christmas jumper a new lease of life 
• Reduce your carbon footprint by avoiding throw-away fashion 
• Help support recycling and decent waste management around the world 
• Look great and feel great knowing you are doing your bit for a better future for everyone! 
 
Many thanks for your support, 
 
School Council and Eco-Warriors 
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